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May the Heavenly Parent and True Parents' blessings and love be with you all. 

 

The extension of the "Special Grace for CheonBo Registration in the Era of the Firm Establishment of 

Cheon Il Guk" was announced to blessed families and members throughout the world. On this occasion, 

we would like to have an opportunity to study on special grace. I hope it will be a good preparation for the 

upcoming special grace, too. 

 

The seminar on special grace will be held as follows; 

 

1. Date and Time: 20:00~21:30 on March 25, 2023 (Saturday) 

 

2. Speaker: Satoshi Iida 

 

3. Participants: International blessed families, those who listen in English 

 

4. Content: The significance and the value of special grace, history of special grace, special grace 

to be held this time etc. 

 

5. Language: Only English 

 

6. Way of Participation: by ZOOM 

 

Please get the zoom link from your church or the representative of international family's community you 

know. 


